Port Sunlight

Wirral

CH62 

1 April 2004
Mr B Chapman, MP

House of Commons

London

SW1A 0AA

Dear Mr Chapman,

As a resident of Port Sunlight I am deeply disturbed by the proposed development of more than 100 industrial style flats in an internationally renowned conservation area.  I know that you are familiar with the village as you have visited on the three occaisions that you have stood for election in South Wirral.

I understand that you are reluctant intervene in planning decsions, however, I would like to argue that three factors make this a unique case.

1. Port Sunlight is a key tourist attraction bringing thousands of vistors to the area.  The Capital of Culture judges were said to be impressed by the village.  This devlopment threatens the village's status and the local tourist industry;

2. Port Sulight Village Trust was set up to to preserve the present character and amenities of the area.  This organisation is backing a development that conflicts with the prevailing architectural style of the village;

A growing number of residents who are concerned about the development have formed a pressure group.  You can contact us by e mail at :

mail@saveportsunlight.co.uk.

If you are still reluctant to intervene directly in the planning proposal, any statement of concern over the general activities of the Trust would help us in our campaign to protect this local treasure.

Yours faithfully,

